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November 24, 1973

James R. Jones
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Congressman Jones:

If your letter of November 9th reflects your understanding 
of my recent letter to you, please read my letter again.

I stated plainly that I supported President Nixon, and wanted 
Congress to get on with the normal business of the country- 
continue the investigation on a low key, but stop letting 
Watergate dominatel

Your letter places the emphasis on the very thing that I 
believe needs to be subordinated to the normal operation of 
the country.

5717 E. 21st Pl. 
Tulsa, Okla. 74114
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